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All Boatyard Users' must wear an orange safety vest whilst on the Boatyard Monday to Friday.

The hard stand is an industrial area. Children under the age of 12 years are not permitted on the 

boatyard. (Skateboards, bikes, ball games or playing on hard stand is prohibited). 

The boatyard user acknowledges that they have been shown the location of emergency contact 

details .

The Boatyard user agrees to minimise water usage. All water is recycled on the boatyard, do not 

drink.

The boatyard user is responsible to ensure their own electrical & safety equipment is in safe working 

order.

If children over the age of 12 years will be accompanying boatyard user's, the boatyard user must 

take full responsibility and supervise the child(ren) at all times.

The boatyard user agrees that others who may join him/her to assist will be made aware of the Rules 

and Key Safety Standards of the Slipway. Waterfront staff can be called at any time via the 

Reception to provide instruction and clarification.

Boatyard User acknowledge that they read & understood the Rules & Key Safety Standards of the 

boatyard.

Boatyard User Check Lists

All boxes to be checked by Boatyard User

I have read and understand the above and I agree to carry out my work on this Boatyard complying 

with the Key Safety Standards and Boatyard Rules. 

Limited equipment is available for use and boatyard users are asked to cooperate with on another to 

ensure access is available to everyone.

All boatyard users agree to take direction from RPAYC Slipway Staff.

Work is not to be performed on deck (above gunnell) or super structure whilst vessel is on hard stand 

without a safety harness. (Limited Safety harnesses available for use from Boatyard Office or 

DockMaster when Boatyard Office is closed).

All outside contractors must supply to Reception, prior to beginning a project, their Public Risk Policy 

which must be a minimum sum insured of $10,000,000, as well as a copy of workers compensation 

The Boatyard is a dirty work site and it is likely that dust and dirt will be present on the decks 

following its time on the yard.  It is recommended that you wash your vessel upon completion of 

work.  The Club will not accept the responsibility of cleaning any vessel other than those vessels 

where the club has performed the antifoul.  

 


